
Notus School District No. 135 
 
STUDENTS 3640 
 
Meal Charging Policy 
 
Students at the Elementary Schools will be allowed ​$20.00 ​in charges. An alternative meal, 
such as peanut butter sandwich will be provided until charges are paid. The Food Service Staff 
will send home notices of low and negative balances as well as contacting the parents. Free 
and reduced applications will be sent home in an envelope with the child. A parent that 
consistently does not provide money or a homemade lunch for their child will be contacted by 
the principal, school counselor, or nurse so intervention can occur on behalf of the child. 
 
Students of the Junior High and High School will be allowed ​$30.00 ​in charges. They will be 
notified at the point of service when money is needed. The Food Service Staff will send home 
notices of low and negative balances as well as contacting the parents. Free and reduced 
applications will be sent home in an envelope with the child. A parent that consistently does not 
provide money or a homemade lunch for their child will be contacted by the principal, school 
counselor, or nurse so intervention can occur on behalf of the child. 
 
If a student is withdrawing from the Notus School District charges must be paid at the time of 
withdrawal. 
 
No meal charging will be allowed at the Jr. High and High School the last three (3) weeks of 
school; unless arrangements have been made with the Food Service Staff. Otherwise students 
will be provided an alternative meal. 
 
Charges that are not collected will be carried over to the next school year. 
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